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October 11, 2021 

 

Greetings to our fellow members of the Public Service Union of Belize! 

 

The Public Service Union of Belize (PSU) wishes to inform its General Membership of 

the following: 

 

1. There is a change to the Small Loans Scheme with effect from today October 

11, 2021. Over the past few months, the Union has received an increase in loan 

applications for ‘Emergency Medical Purposes’. In an effort to better assist 

those members needing emergency medical attention, loans specific to 

‘Emergency Medical Purposes’ has been increased to a maximum of two 

thousand dollars ($2,000.00). This must be accompanied by documentation 

stamped and signed from a medical practitioner in the three (3) months prior 

to submitting the loan application form. 

2. Starting October 2021 and monthly thereafter, the Union will be having a 

monthly ‘Home Improvement Grant’ raffle of three hundred dollars ($300.00). 

All financial members in good standing are eligible for the raffle. The raffle 

draw will be held monthly on the last Wednesday of the month. 

 

Kindly bring the contents of this Circular to the attention of all members. 

 

UNITY IN STRENGTH, SOLIDARITY FOREVER! 


